
From: Jane Mercer 

Sent: 28 November 2022 18:34 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: David Fowler 

Subject: Objection 2021/2954/P One Museum Street 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

 

This proposed build is in a Conservation area. It's too big, bulky and unsightly to be 

compatible with its surroundings. Also, a dreadful waste of an existing building which could 

be modified and thereby avoid unnecessary CO2 emissions.  

 

Please do not approve this horrible scheme. 

 

Jane and David Mercer 


